
 

Shri S. Gopu, CMD, ITI Limited receives Certificate of 

Appreciation  

Shri S. Gopu, CMD, ITI Limited received a Certificate of Appreciation form Shri 

Manoj Sinha, Hon’ble Minister of State for Communications at a felicitation 

function organized by Department of Telecommunications at India Habitat 

Center, New Delhi on January 8, 2018. A Certificate of Appreciation was awarded 

to ITI Limited in recognition of its significant contribution in achieving the 

BharatNet Phase 1 target of connecting One Lakh Gram Panchayats. 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 


